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Date: 11/1/2022
To: Students' Union Council
Re: President 2022/23 Report #14

Dear Council,

Below is an update on what | have been working on over the last two weeks. If you have any
additional questions, please dont hesitate to reach out.

Tuition

This year we have started consultation with the University on tuition at the earliest to date. We
continue our discussions with the University regarding all of the concerns that students raise
about rising costs of living and tuition. A few of the key considerations we have presented to date
include additional fees that students pay on top of tuition and highlighting the various challenging
situations they find themselves in.

| have shared a document with Council regarding information that will be important to understand
before discussions on tuition and the presentation from the University on November 29th.

Food Insecurity on Campus

Joannie and | have been working with the Campus Food Bank since the start of our terms to
understand where they need support going into this year and stress the importance of food
security for students. Through our advocacy, we have been able to convene stakeholders from the
University, GSA, and Alumni Association to strategize a way to support the Campus Food Bank to
meet the needs they are hearing from their clients.

Academic All Canadians Breakfast

The executive team had the opportunity to attend the Academic All-Canadian Breakfast to
celebrate all of the varsity athletes who have worked so hard to succeed academically and
represent the University of Alberta in the community. Congratulations to all of the varsity athletes
on your Academic All-Canadian status!

Cheers,

Abner Monteiro (he/him)
President
University of Alberta Students’ Union
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